TO ALL F.A.S.T. MEMBERS:

It is with some sadness that Ron and Carol Mosher have decided to retire and enjoy life with travel and continue with their car related hobbies. F.A.S.T. is pleased to announce that three of our FAST Nor-Cal members, John Cammack, Robert Weitzel and Bob Miller, have stepped up to take on the F.A.S.T. organization moving forward and responsibilities thereof. Communication to the members will be in the form of a Quarterly Newsletter (4 per year) sent by email, unless requested otherwise. Please re-join as we have planned four hill climbs this year and our budget costs are approximately \$6,000.00. We do need and appreciate your support.

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

Yearly dues are \$20.00 – US and Canada \$25.00 – International

Name		Spouse	
Address			
City	ST		_ Zip
Phone			
Email			
Amount Enclosed			

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: F.A.S.T.

Mail to:

John Cammack 3247 W. March Lane, Suite 120 Stockton, CA 95219-2334

Email: jcammack@michaelandcammack.com

Phone: 209-473-8787